
The New Mexico Youth Tennis Foundation came through with a $350 grant for a 
stringer and string for the Alamogordo CTA. The ATA board unanimously agreed to 
cover the remaining $200 so we will be able to get a stringer for our community and 
High School. Michael Ignoche from New Mexico State is going to come and show some 
of us how to use it. We be paying it forward by teaching students and any members who 
wish to learn, how to string their own rackets. 
 


